
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 

I believe in giving all young people, regardless of their backgrounds or abilities the very best possible 
start in life; if you share that belief then Moor Park High School and Sixth Form is the place for you. Our 
most recent Ofsted inspection in September 2021 established that the school is firmly ‘Good’, and that 
safety, good behaviour and high expectations permeate every part of school life. The report also notes 
that; “Teachers enjoy working at the school. They feel valued and supported by senior leaders and 
governors.”  

This is a small, friendly and caring school where every young person is known and where the time is 
taken to guide, develop and nurture them to fulfil their potential. The same is true of our teachers; you 
will be known, cared for and developed because you are the most important resource in the school.  We 
care, and we go the extra mile because the future of every young person matters. We take staff 
wellbeing seriously and minimise meetings, reduce contact time, invest in training and resource our 
classrooms, so that we can recruit and retain the best teachers and leaders. 

Our sixth form consistently delivers 100% pass rates, with a steady stream of our young people going 
onto excellent universities and bright futures. At GCSE level, our students progress better than other 
students nationally and at key stage three, we take the time to both provide a stable and tailored 
induction from primary to secondary and to develop the essential subject specific skills and knowledge 
that are crucial to successful further study. The quality and ambition of our curriculum was praised by 
Ofsted. 

If in your heart you have boundless optimism that you can contribute to a better world. If you are 
endlessly passionate about your subject and if you think that you can make an indelible difference to a 
young person’s life, I want to hear from you.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Ben Corbett 
MA BA (Hons) NPQH, NPQEL 
Headteacher 

 
 


